
September 2, 2021 

 

 

Stewardship Week of Revival 2021 

“SEEKING FIRST THE KINGDOM”  
(November 27 – December 4, 2021) 

 

Dear Stewardship Leaders, Children’s Ministry Leaders, Elders, and Pastors, 

 

I trust our good Lord that you are all safe and vibrant in His service! 

 

The reason for sending this letter today is to highlight our Stewardship Week 

of Revival 2021 themed “Seeking First The Kingdom” and to share the resource 
material for this momentous event as attached. 

 

The resource material has the readings (with discussion questions), children’s 
stories (with sharing questions), and daily promises which covers eight (8) days 

of inspiration for all ages in our wonderful churches. Considering the best 

possible situation for our congregations in view of the ongoing pandemic, the 

resource can be easily turn into a virtual sermon or devotional series with 

children’s story portion for the whole church family, or perhaps a two separate 

dynamic spiritual online sharing sessions for adults and children (with youth 
leading out as big brothers and sisters), or simply small groups discussion 

material, and much more in terms of approach and timing, depending on what 

your creative minds as God’s leaders can decide onto. The same material also 

fits well for family and personal worship time. What matters is that the 

messages, through the power of the Holy Spirit, will bring revival to our 

churches and inspiration to our walk with the Lord. So, thank you in advance 

for your supportive leadership on this initiative! 

 

You will notice that the date we have set for the event coincides with the same 

World Stewardship Emphasis Week for our global church. We are encouraging 

our churches to align with the sisterhood of churches around the world while 

being open for date adjustments that some may need to take. 

 

As God’s faithful stewards awaiting Christ’s coming anytime soon, may we all 

experience spiritual refreshing from above as we approach the soon to end 
challenging year of 2021 and make way to eventually welcome the promising 

unknown year of 2022 through the Stewardship Week of Revival experience.  

 

With you in seeking first the Kingdom and hasten the coming of Jesus, 

 

 
Pastor Gerry Pasikatan 

 

 

 Gerry Pasikatan 

 Director, Stewardship Ministries 

1110 King Street East 

Oshawa, ON 

L1H 1H8 Canada 

www.adventistontario.org 

 


